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MEETING DATES
City Council

City Hall, 227 E. Lincoln
Second Monday of each

month at  5:30pm

Planning Commission

City Hall, 227 E. Lincoln
First Monday of each 

month at 5:30pm

Reed City Housing
Commission

802 S. Mill St.
Third Thursday of each

month at 4:30pm

HOLIDAY CLOSINGS
FOR CITY HALL

Information about the City can also
be found on our web site:

www.reedcity.org
 

Construction of the new downtown pocket park is expected to last
through November 2025.

Parking on both sides the 100 block of S Chestnut is 2-hour
Parking Only to help support businesses in that area with the

temporary loss of parking. Be aware that police will be monitoring
vehicles for any parking violations.

The red outline indicates the construction
area and the yellow area is 2-hour parking

Only.

The Department of Public Works will
be flushing the city fire hydrants

beginning September 15th through
September 19th from 7:00 a.m. until
3:30 p.m. This may cause rusty water
so please use caution when washing

clothes.

Hydrant Flushing

Pocket Park Construction Zone

September 1st
November 27th
November 28th



NOTICE TO RESIDENTS OF REED CITY WINTER PARKING BAN
The City of Reed City will be enforcing the parking ban starting 

November 15, 2025 and ending April 1, 2026. This prohibits the parking of any vehicle on
any street in Reed City between 2:30 A.M. – 6:00 A.M., or any City owned parking lots

EXCEPT in the
 designated 24 hour parking areas.

 
This is in accordance with Chapter 126, Sec. 8.30 of the City Code. Chapter 131 Sec.

10.106 of the City code provides for a fine of $30.00 for each violation, plus an impound
towing fee if necessary to remove the vehicle.

 
 REMEMBER… There is NO PARKING throughout the Upton Street business district

between 2:30 AM – 6:00 AM year round!!! The Reed City Police Department enforces
these regulations, not only for snow removal by the DPW, but to also ensure clear

streets for travel by the public and emergency vehicles.

Accountability and Transparency 
 In order for each city/village/township/county to receive State Revenue Sharing Incentive Program payments, they need to produce and make available

to the public, a Citizen’s Guide, Performance Dashboard, Debt Service Report, and a Projected Budget Report. As part of that compliance, these
documents, along with our Annual Audit Report, are available for viewing at City Hall, 227 E. Lincoln, or on our website at: www.reedcity.org. 

"An ideal community in which to work and live"
This institution is an equal opportunity provider

Brush and Leaf Pickup

The Department of Public Works will be picking up
brush, grass clippings and leaves after the snow melts
on the 1st Monday of each month until November. The

following are some guidelines for pick up.

*All MUST be separated. ie: Different piles for brush, grass
clippings and leaves

*Brush must not exceed 4 inch diameter
*Must be stacked in the boulevard (between the street &

sidewalk)
*Leaves also must be piled in boulevard (separate from brush

and grass)
*Please DO NOT bag leaves, grass or brush

*NO brush from tree removal
*NO animal waste.

If these guidelines are not followed your brush & leaves will NOT
be picked up and are subject to fines.

Wednesdays at the Depot 

4pm-7pm
May 21  thru October 29th st

Parade from 4pm-5pm
Fireworks  during and after the game!

September 12thSeptember 12th


